
 

 

 

 

 

A LEVEL RESULTS - PRESS RELEASE – AUGUST 2021 

Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company and Hagley Catholic High School would like to 

congratulate Year 13 students on their wonderful A-level results. 

Mr Hodgson, Principal of Hagley Catholic High School, commented on this very deserving 

cohort of students who, in addition to coping with the demands of the pandemic, have shown 

great fortitude in applying themselves to their studies and the rigorous assessment process. 

He added, ‘the success is down to the hard work of the students and the high quality A-Level 

teaching that is embedded at the school.’   

Vice Principal and Director of Sixth Form, Mrs Morris, added, ‘In addition to our students’ 

fantastic academic achievements, we are equally proud of the well-rounded citizens they 

have become and look forward to seeing their positive impact on wider society as they 

develop and progress their future education and careers.’ 

Mrs Horan, Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO) of Emmaus Catholic MAC, paid tribute to 

the hard work of both staff and students over the course of many years.  She explained how 

being part of the Emmaus family of schools since their primary school years had enabled these 

students to flourish and achieve in an environment where effective transition is fostered, 

teaching and learning is of a consistently high quality and teachers really know the students. 

Year 13 will now move on to the exciting next phases of their lives in the knowledge that they 

have done themselves, their families and their school proud.    

Very well done to all and every good wish for the future.  

 

 

 

 


